
Members Present: Andy Waldron (GPSA), Jackson Dangremond (USGD), Ryan O’Hara 
(USGP), Sydney Wallace (USGW), Brandon Bishop (USGT), Dan Ashlock (Advisor), Larissa 
Slacke (Co-Advisor)  
 

October 26th, 2016 
 

The Council of Presidents met on October 26th, all members were present and here is what 
they discussed:  

 
The Council of Presidents Reviewed the Student Regent Application Process 
 
The Council of Presidents reviewed their marketing strategies for the Crow Forum: 
 

● Tempe: Social Media, Student Organization Newsletter, Personally Invite people  
 

● GPSA: Social Media, Newsletter and assembly emails, weekly free food events  
 

● Downtown: Events Marketing, Paper Marketing, Social Medias, peer to peer, Door 
decorations in our dormitory  

 
● Poly: Events marketing, social media, working with RHA and PAB to help leverage the 

message/spread it far and wide, utilize SFAB team to let students know about the event, 
and physical.  

 
● West: Orgsync, Social Media, Library, Physical Marketing, Door decorations, advertising 

in class and creating an “Ask Crow” jar.   
 
Brandon updated the group on a sustainability initiative he has been working on with Dr. Rund.  
 
The Council brainstormed initiatives for the PLUS Alliance  


